
 

 

Belgrave St Bartholomew’s Academy                           February/March Newsletter 2016 

World Book Day 

On Thursday 3rd March we will be celebrating World Book Day and we would like the 

children to come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book.  We are looking 

forward to seeing all the children (and staff) dressed up. 

 

Learning Outcomes Afternoon              

Parents and relatives are invited to come and share our learning outcomes afternoon with us 

on Monday 21st March.  We would love for you to come and see what the children have been 

learning in their topics and join in with the exciting activities. 

 

 

 

Parking                    

Please can all parents park responsibly around school for the safety of all the children.  We 

have spoken to the council and they have agreed for the CCTV council car, the PCSO and 

traffic wardens to regularly monitor the parking. 

 



Dates for the Diary                                

We will be holding an Easter egg raffle during the last week of term.  Raffle tickets are 25 

pence a ticket. 

 

 21st March – Egg decorating competition – please bring decorated hard boiled eggs 

into school on this morning 

 

 21st March – Learning Outcomes afternoon 

 

 22nd March – Foundation Stage and Key Stage One Easter Bonnet parade at 1.15 

pm (weather permitting.)  Parents are welcome to join their children on the walk and 

ALL parents are invited into the hall from 2.15 onwards for a hot cross bun and 

biscuits and to view all the decorated eggs. 

 

 24th March – Easter Service at 9 am 

 

 24th March – Three J’s performance of Superkids (Year 3 and 4 3Js club and Year 2, 

3 and 4 street dancers) at 2 pm – separate letter to follow. 

 

 Easter Holidays – School Closes for pupils on Thursday 24th March 2016 at normal 

time and re-opens on THURSDAY 7th April 

 

 Parents Evening (school closes at 2 pm) Monday 11th April 2016- Please make 

every effort to attend your appointment as this is a valuable opportunity to speak to 

your child’s teacher about their work and progress. 

 

 

 


